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SPOTSYLVANIA SHERIFF’S OFFICE EARNS ITS FOURTH RE-ACCREDITATION  
 
On December 01, 2022, the Spotsylvania County Sheriff’s Office was presented with the 
agency’s fourth re-accreditation from the Virginia Law Enforcement Professional 
Standards Commission (VLEPSC). The Sheriff’s Office was initially accredited in 2006. In 
November of 2022, a team of three assessors from VLEPSC spent three days at the 
Spotsylvania Sheriff’s Office thoroughly reviewing 191 standards. The accreditation 
process is designed to ensure that each agency meets the very highest quality of 
professional standards for service in law enforcement. Agencies wishing to retain 
accredited status must complete the accreditation process every four years. Currently 
there are 104 agencies in Virginia that our accredited by VLEPSC. Sheriff Roger Harris 
stated, “The professionalism shown by my employees in addition to the extensive ongoing 
training for our profession is a testament to the service our citizens expect and deserve.” 
 
https://www.dcjs.virginia.gov/law-enforcement/programs/vlepsc/accredited-agencies 

 

 

 
Remember your phone call or online tip can make a difference. 

Phone: 1-800-928-5822 or 1-540-582-5822 
Online: www.p3tips.com or www.spotsylvaniacrimesolvers.org 

P3tips App: from Android or Google store 

 


